
[image: image1.jpg]% 3
» q

o
it g o



             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council

31st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

UPR of JORDAN
8 November 2018

Mister President, the Philippines welcomes the delegation of Jordan to this UPR session. 

The Philippines commends Jordan for its Comprehensive National Human Rights Plan 2016 to 2025 and welcomes the amendments it made to concerned laws aimed at strengthening measures to protect women from domestic violence as well as the preparation of the Handbook on Consolidated National Action for the Prevention of Gender-Based Violence, Domestic Violence and Violence Against Children. 
The Philippines acknowledges efforts of the Jordanian government in combating human trafficking, and also commends Jordan for the promulgation of rules and regulations governing the domestic migrant labor sector. 

In a constructive spirit, we recommend the following (for JORDAN):

1) continue  its zero tolerance policy against human trafficking  and strengthen measures to address various forms of trafficking including new trends; and 

2) consider ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families (ICRMW). 

In closing, we wish Jordan every success. Thank you. END
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